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31 March 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents 

As you are likely aware from the government statements, families receiving Free 

School Meals are able to access support during the current crisis. Solihull 

Catering now have this service up and running: you do not need to have your 

child currently attending school to access this. 

The meal will be in the form of a packed lunch which should be collected from 

school each day at 12.30pm. 

If you wish to order a packed lunch for the rest of this week for your child, please 

email or telephone us with your request before 9.15am tomorrow morning. If you 

only want these lunches on certain days, you must telephone or email school 

with your order by 9.15am on the day in question. Please find the menu for this 

service attached. There are two choices each day so please let us know which 

choice you wish to order. 

Please remember that if you are currently in isolation, you should ask someone 

else to collect your lunch for you. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Anderton  

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 


